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Amendments 1 and 2 
Council Bill No. 8-2020 

Amendment Proposed by: Opel Jones 

Introduced: February 3, 2020 

Auditor: Michelle R. Harrod 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There would be no fiscal impact related to the amendments proposed by Councilmember Jones.  

 

Purpose: 

The changes introduced by these amendments include clarification of the time for submission of 
fiscal analyses, and inclusion of other acts or resolutions with a fiscal impact to the County. 

 

Other Comments: 

None.   


